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January 23, 2025 

 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-07 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
 

TENNESSEE-TOMBIGBEE WATERWAY, COLUMBUS LAKE, MS  
 

NAVIGATION OBSTRUCTION 
COLUMBUS LAKE, RIVER MILE 354.0 

 
Reference to Navigation Bulletin 25-06 

 
 
Notice is given to mariners that operations will commence on Saturday, January 25, 

2025, to recover the partially sunken cargo barge located at RM 354.0 on the left descending 
bank of Columbus Lake. Recovery operations are not expected to hinder navigation traffic; 
however, mariners are recommended to contact M/V Jackson 3 on VHF-FM Channel 16 prior 
to passing and should transit the area at no wake speed. Recovery activities are scheduled to 
be completed by Tuesday, January 28, 2025. 
 

For further information, please contact Roger Wilson, Jr. at the Tennessee-
Tombigbee Project Management Office at (662) 245-5500. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        __________________________ 
                                                               Herbert M. Bullock, P.E. 
                                                             Chief, Coastal Navigation Section 
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